
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

CHANGE TO THE 4TH MEETING OF  
THE DEVELOPMENT AND PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING TO BE HELD 

ON 22ND APRIL 2015  
 
 
 

Please note that discussion on Item 4 of the agenda (BA13471-Marina Bay - proposed super 

yacht berthing facilities and rental apartments constructed on stilts) will no longer start at 

2.00pm as stated in the agenda. 

 

This item will now be discussed immediately after item 24 of the agenda. The meeting starts 

at 9.30am and this application is therefore likely to be discussed late morning. Please note 

that we are unable to give a specific time as it is dependent on the time taken to consider the 

preceding 24 items. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Naughton-Rumbo 

For Development and Planning Commission 

21 April 2015 


